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CHARLOTTE,  NC (April 3, 2012) -  Clifton Savage is excited to have YOU apart of his first year with BMR Motorsports as he drives the No. 76 BMR Motorsports Limited Late Model at Southern National Motorsports Park. “With this being my first year in Limited Late Models I want to mark it as not only a first-time experience for me, but as a first time experience for fans to be a part of a race team,” Clifton noted about this new adventure for the RACE 101 Alumni and Ambassador. For a donation YOU can have your name on his race car as well as some other exciting perks coming soon. Fans interested in joining the team can visit the team website: www.bmrmotorsports.net, or send an e-mail to bmrmotorsports@lastlpmarketing.com.

Savage has some interesting ideas up his sleeve to make his fan car more than just the average put your name on the car.  “We look forward to being able to provide the chance for fans to know what it is like to be a part of a race team including exclusive behind-the-scenes videos and chats with fans that participate in our program just as if they were part of our team!'” Savage explained about his fan car.  The plans are in the works right now on something big that has never been done on the local level, and possibly ever in racing.  BMR Motorsports and Clifton hope to announce the details within the next month.  

Fans interested in learning more about BMR Motorsports can visit www.bmrmotorsports.net, “like” the Facebook page: facebook.com/BMRMotorsports, and follow on Twitter twitter.com/BMRMotorsports.
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